
1

From: Christopher Richards 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 2:07 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Another test of this government’s credentials. 
Hodgeman was elected with a promise of transparency - that’s a promise that has yet to be fulfilled from any possible 
perspective during the last decade. It’s a sad indictment of politics and governance generally in Australia, irrespective of 
party and ideological alignments. How about treating us all with respect and setting an example? The way things are 
done is meaningful. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Christopher Richards 
 




